
 

 

Notice about change of product LOGO 

                             4th Feb,2020 

Dear Customer: 

Due to the needs of TKB's business development, starting from 

February 22, 2020, the product LOGO produced by our company 

will be changed from the original: 

                            and 

Unified changes to: 

 

Sorry for the inconvenience! Thank you for your support and care to 

TKB. 

 

Haimin Zheng 

Zhejiang TKB Technology Co.,Ltd. 


